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PPL Electric Utilities Upgrades Luzerne
Substation

Improvements at Facility in Laflin Will Bolster Regional Reliability
PPL Electric Utilities

PPL Electric Utilities recently completed a nearly $9 million upgrade to its Jenkins substation in Luzerne County,
a project that will bolster regional electric service reliability.

Located in Laflin borough, the Jenkins substation is a hub for the utility’s regional transmission network and
converts high-voltage electricity from 230 to 69 kilovolts. Power lines from Jenkins then supply other area
substations that deliver power to local customers.

The Jenkins substation improvements include new circuit breakers and other equipment that will bolster
substation performance and help maintain the reliability of a 230-kilovolt transmission line that feeds the
substation.

The overall project, which took about 14 months to complete, also included improvements to the switchyard at
PPL’s Susquehanna nuclear power plant outside Berwick, Luzerne County, and at PPL Electric Utilities’ Stanton
substation in Exeter Township. The improvements at the substations will relieve load on equipment and
strengthen reliability.

The utility routinely studies and tests its equipment to plan improvements and address issues that might
threaten safety and reliability.

“This project is one of the major investments we’re making in our electric delivery network to enhance
operations and improve service for customers across the region,” said Stephanie Raymond, vice president of
Transmission and Substations for the utility. The company is making $660 million in capital improvements this
year and plans to invest $3.6 billion over the next five years.

Also in Luzerne County, PPL Electric Utilities completed an $860,000 technology upgrade this year at its Wilkes-
Barre substation to allow for enhanced remote identification of conditions that could affect service to customers
and the ability to more quickly reroute power to avoid outages.

PPL Electric Utilities, a subsidiary of PPL Corporation (NYSE: PPL), provides electric delivery services to about 1.4
million customers in Pennsylvania and consistently ranks among the best companies for customer service in the
United States. More information is available at www.pplelectric.com.

For further information: Joe Nixon, 610-774-5997, jcnixonjr@pplweb.com
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